
DMV Updates in Response to COVID-19 - May 2020  

 

Local DMVs have adjusted their services to avoid crowds at their various locations during the 

COVID-19 emergency. 

   

Virginia DMV  

• Driver’s licenses and identification cards expiring on or before June 10, 2020 are 

extended for 90 days, not to exceed July 31, 2020. 

• Customer service centers are closed until May 11.  

• Vehicle registrations that expired in March and April are extended for 90 days, and those 

expiring in May are extended for 60 days.  

• Updates available on the Virginia DMV website: 

https://www.dmv.virginia.gov/general/#covid19.asp  

 

District of Columbia DMV 

• All driver licenses, vehicle registrations, and vehicle inspections expiring after 

March 1 through the end of the public health emergency are extended without 

penalty until June 29.  

• All DC DMV in-person Service Centers are unavailable to the public. 

• Updates available on the DC DMV website: https://dmv.dc.gov/ 

 

Maryland MVA 

• Driver’s and business licenses, identification cards, permits and registrations that 

expire or are eligible for renewal during the state of emergency have been extended 

until the 30th day after the state of emergency has been lifted.  

• Updates available on the Maryland MVA website: http://www.mva.maryland.gov/covid-

19.htm 
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